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Gautho, Julia

From: Michael Minoggi <mminoggi@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2024 1:05 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Bay/Hill intersection

Council, 
 
As a daily Gayle’s and/or Nob Hill frequenter, I like the changes on Bay Ave.  made..but only in the northbound direcƟon 
!!! 
I feel the southbound direcƟon should be reversed back to its original makeup. 
The backup traffic between Hwy. 1 and the intersecƟon at peak Ɵmes is cause for bad behavior by impaƟent drivers(not 
me).  Shortcut takers avoiding the backup drive hurriedly risking safety! 
 
Maybe related but I’ll never know, just yesterday mid morning I think, I was parked in Gayle’s at the 3 spots in the parking 
lot  bordering Bay Ave.  Suddenly a large white truck northbound on Bay Ave. decided to use the parking lot as a 
shortcut, unwilling to wait 1-2 cars ahead of him.  He came through the parking lot about 20 miles per hour and never 
stopped as he exited right onto Capitola Ave.   I laid on the horn. 
I could only guess he sped up Cap. Ave. and leŌ on Hill St to save himself 30 seconds wherever he was going  솓솔솕쇔솖솗솘쇕쇖솙솚솛솜솝솞솟솠송솢솣쇗솤 
 
That may or may not be related to the Bay Ave changes.  I just wanted to bring it to the table for any decisions upcoming.  
 
Thank you for listening.  
 
Michael Minoggi, Soquel 
Sent from my iPhone 


